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Vote by Mail is integral to getting the widest variety of Oregon votes by allowing 

working people, non-working people, and folks with limited mobility (for a variety of 

reasons) to vote as their schedules allow. It’s despicable that anyone would even 

consider getting rid of it. In fact, it needs to be enshrined in our constitution.  


